
 

 

 

As competition for Rules Officials has increased, the CGA wants to insure that we have the best officials at our 
events to help us conduct our tournaments at the highest level. The cost of Rules School, and the associated cost of 
hotels and travelling have all increased in recent years and we want to help offset some of those costs for our 
volunteers.  
  
Beginning in 2025, we are going to use the below program to reimburse for attendance at USGA Rules School:  
 

• Once in every four year rules cycle (2023-’26, ‘27-’31), the CGA will reimburse the cost of attending, 

up to $500. 

• Committee members must volunteer at 10 or more CGA tournament days in the same calendar year 

or in the previous calendar year they attend Rules School.  

• For example, an official may volunteer 10 days in 2025 and be reimbursed for attendance at 

Rules School in 2025 or 2026.   

• Committee members may complete the 10 days and then attend Rules School, or attend Rules School 

first and then complete the 10 days.  

• When both criteria have been completed, please send a copy of your receipt to Chris Wolff 

(chris.wolff@carolinasgolf.org) and we will process your reimbursement.  

Thank you for all that you do to help the CGA run events at the high level our players have become accustomed to. 

Please let me know if you have any questions about the program.  

 

Chris Wolff 

 

Senior Tournament Manager 
Carolinas Golf Association  
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